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JASPER, Ind., January 8, 2020 (For Inmediate Release) -

Kim Schroeder, CEQ of Stac Material Handling, Inc. announces the promotion of Matt Werner to President. Werner will
execute the strategic growth initiatives of Stac involving advanced technology around material handling systems.

‘I am very fortunate to be a part of this team and excited to lead Stac's organizational direction and capabilities
development. Our company is comprised of the most talented individuals | have ever had the pleasure of working
alongside.” said Werner. "Our focus into advanced technology is unlike others in our industry. We will expand our footprint
with the integration of conveyor systems as well as new technologies in the manufacturing and distribution industries.”
said Werner.

Werner has been with Stac for the last six years. Previously he held the position of Vice President of Sales and Operations.
He graduated from the University of Evansville with a Bachelor of Science in Environmental Administration and then
gained a Master of Science in Business Administration from Florida State University. He has more than 20 years'
experience in sales and management.

About Stac Material Handling, Inc.

Stac Material Handling (www.stacmh.com) was established in 2004 and maintains a focus of helping manufacturing

and distribution segments safely and efficiently build and distribute their products. Our expertise and capabilities
continue to evolve and grow. Stac Material Handling, Inc partners with many of the largest companies and does business
around the entire United States as well as Canada and Mexico. Stac excels in project based solutions such as Conveyor
Systems, Auto Guided Vehicles (AGVs), Mezzanines, Modular Buildings, Carton Flow, Pallet Flow, Cranes, Air Movement,
Specialty Storage, Racking Applications and more.



